
Date: 02/11/2019

To,
The Principal
Sonopant Dandekar College,
Palghar.

Subject: Regarding permission for conducting a “Plastic collection” Program.

Respected Sir,

Concerning the above subject, our college DLLE unit wants to organize a

“Plastic collection” program for all DLLE students on 05/11/2019 at 1:00 p.m.

enrolled for this year in the College premises.

Kindly permit us to conduct the program.

Thanking you,

Yours faithfully,

Extension Teacher,

DLLE, Palghar Unit.



Date: 02/11/2019

Department of Lifelong Learning and Extension

Notice for DLLE students

DLLE students are hereby informed that our college

unit has organized a “Plastic collection” program on

05/11/2019 At 1:00 pm in the College premises.

Attendance is compulsory for all DLLE students.

Principal



Department of Lifelong Learning and Extension

Students Attendance



Department of Lifelong Learning and Extension

Report on Plastic Collection 2019-20

Name of the Event – Plastic Collection

Date – 05/11/2019 Time-. 1.00 p.m.

No. of Students Participated – 58

About the Activity:

DLLE teachers divide the students into five to ten groups, giving one college location for
collecting plastic. All actively participated in the Plastic collection.

Welcome to the Plastic Collection Programme, a ground-breaking project aimed at
creating a world where sustainable alternatives are embraced and plastic pollution
is reduced. Our program offers double solutions and group action to lower plastic
consumption and safeguard the environment for coming generations in the face of
escalating environmental problems.
Objectives:
The plastic collection program was initiated to raise awareness about the
environmental impact of plastic pollution and to promote responsible waste
management practices among students and the local community.
Outcomes:
The plastic collection program received enthusiastic participation from students
and faculties. It resulted in the effective removal of a significant amount of plastic
waste from the environment, contributing to cleaner surroundings and raising
awareness about the importance of responsible waste management practices

Extension Teacher,
DLLE, Palghar Unit.
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Activity Photo

A plastic material collected from the college garden by the students


